
 

 

  
*You are receiving this notice because you live within 500 feet of the subject property. 

  
  
  
  
  
  

                    

                  

      
  NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSTRUCT IN A LANDSLIDE HAZARD AREA   

      
                    

  The City of Bainbridge Island has received the following land use application:   

                    

  Date of Publication: June 8, 2018   

  Project Name & Number: Ecklund GAF BLD23239   

  Project Type: Residential Grade / Fill   

  Owner: ECKLUND EARL F JR & DENISE J   

  Project Site & Tax Parcel: 16531 Mariner Ave NE, TA#41310000230007   

                    

  
Project Description: Repair/regrade existing driveway damaged by landslide activity.  Reinforce slide area with 

mechanically reinforced earth slope and replant new slope. 
  

                    

  Date of Application: May 30, 2018   

  Complete Application: May 30, 2018   

                    

  
Environmental Review: This proposal is exempt from review under the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) pursuant 

to WAC 197-11-800(3). 
  

                    

  

The City has determined that the repair constitutes emergency activities necessary to prevent an unanticipated and immediate 

threat to public health, safety or welfare or an immediate risk of danger to property which requires action within a time frame 

too short to allow compliance with this chapter (BIMC 16.20.040).  Any person may comment on the proposal; comments 

must be submitted no later than 4:00 p.m. on June 29, 2018. 

  

      
  
 
 
 
 

            

  

 

To comment or for any questions contact: 

Kelly Tayara, Senior Planner 

City of Bainbridge Island Department of 

Planning and Community Development 

280 Madison Avenue N 

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 

pcd@bainbridgewa.gov 

206.780.3787 
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